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ROAD CLOSURE IN COLORADO COUNTY ON ZIMMERSCHEIDT RD. TO 
BEGIN ON AUGUST 17TH  

 

  
  

 

August 3, 2020 
 
Colorado County –   There will be a road closure in Colorado County on Zimmerscheidt Rd. for the 
purpose of replacing an existing bridge.  The closure is scheduled to begin on August 17th and will 
remain in effect through the completion of the bridge replacement.  The road will be closed to 
through traffic from Warschack Schuette Rd to CR 52.  Local access will be maintained during 
construction. 

For media inquiries you can contact Lucea’n Kuykendall- Herring with the Public Information Office 
at 361-293-4436. 

### 
 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, rail, and public transportation across the state. Through 
collaboration and leadership, we deliver a safe, reliable, and integrated transportation system that enables the movement of people and goods. Find out more at txdot.gov. “Like” us on 

Facebook and follow us on Twitter.  
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